
Whiting Bay Bowling Club increase accessibility
with grant from the Auchrannie Charitable Trust

Jan Young (Whiting Bay bowling club treasurer) reacting to news of the grant 
said, “This grant allows us to encourage a broader spectrum of people 
to use the club. And, by improving the seating area we can provide 
opportunities for people who are at risk of social isolation to join us as 

spectators in a safe and friendly manner.”

5th June 2023

‘Whiting Bay Bowling Club’ is the latest organisation on Arran to have
been awarded a grant by the Auchrannie Charitable Trust (The ACT).
The funds will be used specifically to assist in increasing accesibility at 
the club.

Works undertaken as a result of the grant include a wheelchair ramp,
new seating and a ‘Bowlsmate’ which will allow those with knee issues 
to continue to play.

The club is open to members and visitors of all ages and aims to help 
improve the wellbeing of the community. Making enhancements to 
the accessiblity of the club will ensure that bowls can be enjoyed by 
ever more people on Arran.

Picture: Whiting bay bowling club members gather to use some 
of the equipment purchased as a result of ACT grant.


